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SUBJECT
In this briefing a panel will discuss the federal Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act’s potential impacts on King County’s uninsured population, the regional healthcare market, and King County as an employer.
BACKGROUND
On March 23, 2010, President Obama signed comprehensive health care reform, the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act, into law.  Two days later, the Health Care & Education Reconciliation Act of 2010 was passed by the House and Senate and included additional health reform provisions.  These bills will overhaul the nation’s current health care system by expanding coverage and seeking to control health care costs and improve the nation’s health care delivery system.  (As background, refer to Attachment 1 for an article on cost drivers and inefficiencies in the health care delivery system.)
Council staff presented two staff reports on healthcare reform to the Committee of the Whole on April 30th.  Staff reports for Briefing 2010-B0086 and Motion 13219 are Attachments 2 and 3.  The briefing focused on potential impacts of healthcare reform on King County as an employer and the staff report to the motion discussed healthcare reform more broadly including its potential impacts to uninsured residents of King County.
PANEL OVERVIEW

Dorothy Teeter, Chief of Health Operations, Public Health – Seattle & King County, will provide an overview of healthcare reform and discuss the potential impacts to uninsured residents of King County.

Mary McWilliams, Executive Director, Puget Sound Health Alliance, will discuss anticipated changes in the regional healthcare market and the coordination role played by the Alliance.

Caroline Whalen, King County Administrative Officer, and Patti Cole-Tindall, King County Labor Relations Manager, will provide an update on potential impacts to King County as an employer and strategies for working with labor as the components of the healthcare reform effort are implemented.
ATTACHMENTS
1. Article from The New Yorker:  “The Cost Conundrum:  What a Texas Town Can Teach Us About Health Care” (June 1, 2009)
2. Briefing 2010-B0086 Staff Report
3. Motion 13219 Staff Report
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1. Dorothy Teeter, Chief of Health Operations, Public Health – Seattle & King County

2. Mary McWilliams, Executive Director, Puget Sound Health Alliance

3. Caroline Whalen, King County Administrative Officer, Department of Executive Services
4. Patti Cole-Tindall, Labor Relations Manager, Office of the Executive
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